
 

Minutes of Canton Liberal Club Committee Meeting held on the 30th November 2023 
 

The Chairman opened the meeting. 

 

The Chairman then read the minutes of the meeting held on 23rd November 2023. The minutes were 

accepted unanimously as a true record.  

 

Matters Arising. 

 

The Chairman said he will get 100 selection boxes at a discounted price. 

The Bar Manager and Team Leader have passed their personal licence exam.  

St Johns Ambulance will be contacted after Christmas to provide staff training. 

 

The ‘Treasurers Report ‘and ‘Accounts for Payment’ were read and accepted. 

 

 

Correspondence.  

 

None  

 

Duties were allocated.  

 

Any other business. 

 

Various events planned to take place in the Club was discussed and the need to push sales for 

tickets.  

 

The club will be open to all on New Years Eve and tickets will not need to be issued.  

 

 

 

 

The Chairman closed the meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


